

April 30, 2012

Ms. Amy Wagner

Dear Ms. Wagner:

I have received the decision and recommendation of the Professional Conduct Appeal Committee of the Alberta Teachers' Association in the matter of charges of unprofessional conduct against you for exceeding appropriate student-teacher boundaries, thus failing to treat a student with dignity and respect. The Professional Conduct Appeal Committee has varied the penalty assigned by the hearing committee of the Professional Conduct Committee and recommends that your teaching certificate be suspended until such time as your one-year suspension of membership in the Alberta Teachers' Association ends.

I have reviewed the Professional Conduct Appeal Committee's decision and hereby suspend your Alberta Permanent Professional Certificate. The suspension is in effect until such time as your one-year suspension of membership in the Alberta Teachers' Association ends.

Sincerely,

Thomas A. Lukaszuk Minister of Education